
From:  Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/10/2018 12:46:19 PM

To:  Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Cc:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re:
 

for Hollywood Center project?

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 11:43 AM, Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Lisa,

My apologies I thought I added you. Milena will be attending the meeting. I will add you to the invite for tomorrow. 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018, 11:34 AM Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org> wrote:
Can we get a google calendar invite.going for hollywood project tomorrow?  Please work with Monica to find location in city
hall.

-- 

Lisa Webber, AICP
Deputy Director
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